
If you had a great experience 

with us, please tell your friends! 

We are always accepting new 

patients and would love to take 

care of them. Please ask a staff 

member for a “Share a Smile” 

card to refer a friend or family  

member. 

Thank you everyone for participating in our 

February impression contest! You helped the 

staff find their teeth!  Be on the lookout for 

your prizes in the mail and the announce-

ment of our grand prize winners.  
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7001 Stockton Ave., Suite 3 

El Cerrito, CA 94530 

All throughout February, we celebrated  

National Children’s Dental Health Month! 

Our staff and the tooth fairy visited over 300 

preschool students for  an educational and 

fun presentation on dental health! Thank 

you for the support and allowing us to con-

tinue to provide this wonderful program for 

our community. 

Dr. Nick has had his baby boy!  We are happy 

to announce the newest 

addition to our family, 

Kentaro.  So exciting!    

 

Are you ready to hop into Spring? Help 

Mr. Bunny decorate his egg for our East-

er contest! Submit your entries via mail, 

email, or in person! The grand prize win-

ners will be announced for the following 

categories: Most Cre-

ative, Funniest, and 

Most Egg-cellent! 

Good luck to every-

one! 

If you like what you read here, LIKE us on Facebook! You can find us at www.facebook.com/kidsteethdoctor 

Dr. Nick and Staff  


